
 

 

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND! 

 

Hermon Hawk Fans:    Here is your chance to stock up on some Hawk 
apparel for the holiday season!  See reverse side for items that are 
currently for sale.  There are several great gift options!  The online sale is 
going on now through November 11th. 
 
 

 

 

On-line store:  https://hermonms2018.itemorder.com/ 

 

 
Youth and adult sizes are available and personalization of (most) items is an option for an added fee. To determine 
what size to order, when you click on an item, under the "COST" line, there is a link that says "View Size Charts", 
which provides more sizing information. The orders will be delivered approximately 3 weeks after the close of the 
sale. An email will be sent letting you know when you’ll be able to pick up your items. We can send your order home 
with your student or, if you let us know that it is a gift, we can set aside for you to pick up at the HMS office.  Product 
questions should be directed to the Tom Waterman at watermant@wightssportinggoods.com. 
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